
 

 

| 1 

 

28 October 2021 

ON_67/2021 

MONTETITOLI4U – operating systems – 

update 

To the attention of: All Participants  

Topic: MOTI4U – operating systems – update 

 

Dear Client, 

Further to previous Operational Notices No. 59 and No. 62, please note that the removal 
of security protocols no longer usable for Monte Titoli web services will take place in the 
production environment on 6 November 2021. 

Note also that the only compatible operating system will be Windows 10, while at present, 

the browsers that can be used with MONTETITOLI 4U are Microsoft Edge, Mozilla, Firefox 
and Chrome. 

 

 

 

 

For further information please contact: 

Email: PT_Security_Italy@borsaitaliana.it 
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